From: "Mark Lewis" <mlewis@ardurra.com>

Sent: 01/26/2023 10:45:28 AM (-07:00)

To: "Dan Burk" <dburk@rickengineering.com>; "jhammond@rickengineering.com"
<jhammond@rickengineering.com>; "dsloan@tait.com" <dsloan@TAIT.COM>; "Justin Smeets" <jsmeets@oe-eng.com>
Cc: "Erdman, Douglas" <derdman@Iakeforestca.gov>; "Tran, Tran" <TTran@Iakeforestca.gov>
Subject: PDT Meeting Date Change & ROW Maps

All:

| will be sending an update to the meeting date moving it from Feb. 1 to Feb. 8 same time of day except Onward will

move to 9:00 am. As you might know, | am out of the office on vacation. Dennis is out REDACTED but will be

back in action to lead the meetings on Feb. 8.

Apologies for this change. We appreciate your understanding and flexibility.

As for the ROW maps that have been requested by the City for purposes of meeting with City Council, these need to be
submitted to the City by Monday, Jan. 30 for first review with any final changes submitted Feb. 1. Please refer to
previous email regarding the information on which projects require these exhibits. There are no for Onward. Tait has
Jeronimo/El Toro. Rick has Bake/Toledo, Jeronimo/Lake Forest (just to show the widening impact on existing landscaping
within City ROW), and possibly Los Alisos/Rockfield (I will defer to Doug and Tran whether they want to present to
Council the potential scope of work to relocate overhead power lines and secure TCEs from residents for retaining wall
and reconnection of overhead electrical services).

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you

Mark Lewis, P.E., T.E.

, Project Director, Municipal Services
/\ M: (949) 677-0391
\/ 3737 Birch St., Suite 250, Newport Beach, CA 92660
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